
From: Dental-Hygiene [mailto:]  
Sent: Thursday, 22 June 2017 10:55 a.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Subject: Consultation on a professional boundaries practice standard 

 

Dear Marie Warner 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to consult on this professional boundaries practice standard. 

Having graduated in another country where an oath was taken I can see the importance of 

these standards and guidelines.  

 

Q1: In agreement 

Q2: No further explanation is required. 

Q3: None 

Q4: Remembering the role of the Dental Council as that of protecting the public makes this 

document a good guideline for those practicing in this field. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Jiljane Delaney 
Dental Hygienist 

 


